
WHEREAS, Julie was a valued member of the Dane County Food Council, and her contributions were 
greatly appreciated by members of the Dane County Food Council, Madison Food Policy Council, and 
Regional Agriculture & Food Sovereignty work team. Her thoughtful perspectives and insight were 
significant assets to food systems discussions and decision-making. Her continual kindness, positivity, 
and supportiveness elevated those around her.  


